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The Gold Book 
This week the gold book children are:  
 
 

3D 
Luca 
Luke 
Sonny 
Ruby 
Scarlett 
Alice 
3G 
Rachele x 2 
Joni 
Asher 
Darcie 
Brooke B.  

 
 

   
    
    
     

    
   
    
      
 

    
 

 

 

 
Dear Fair Field Parents and Carers, 
 
 

 

 

Monday 23rd July CAKE SALE 
 

 
 
Kai, in 6I, with his class are organising a 
cake sale after the leaver’s assembly on 
Monday.  He is raising money in his Mum’s 
name for Breast Cancer Now.  As I am sure 
many of you know, this has been a 
challenging year for Kai’s family and this is 
a way of supporting them all.   
 
Please send in any cake donations on 
Monday.  They should be nut free please.  
All cakes will be sold on the upper 
playground for children and parents after 
assembly at the end of the day.   
 

4I 
Charley-Rose 
Jacob 
4C 
Will 
Alex 
Scarlett 
El-Roi 
Iyla 
Dawid 
5T 
Melody 
Scarlet 
Simoné 
Tilly 
Obi 
Roxy 
Lola 
 

 

This is the last newsletter of the school year and all the staff at Fair Field would like to thank 
you for all of your support this year.  The children have worked incredibly hard and Monday’s 
Open Afternoon was an excellent testament to that.  
We would also like to thank all the staff – our kitchen staff, caretaker, office staff, support staff 
and teaching staff for all their hard work and all the extra miles that they go for our children.  
Thank you – Fair Field would not be the school it is without you all.   
Our Year 6 children are leaving for pastures new – we are so proud of you all.  The journey 
you have been on since Year 3, and before at St. John’s, has sometimes been uphill, 
however you have all reached your current destination with achievements and experiences 
that you should be proud of.  We will miss you all and hope you call keep in touch with us.   
We say goodbye to Mr Klein and Miss Hyde who are leaving to start their teacher training.  
We also say goodbye to Miss Sinclair who has taught at Fair Field since 2008.  We wish you 
all the best with your new position and thank you for all your hard work and dedication to Fair 
Field in your years here.   
In the words of Winnie the Pooh, A.A. Milne: “How lucky I am to have something that 
makes saying goodbye so hard.” 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

Mrs Aharon and Mrs Devlia 

5F 
Barney x 2 
Alana 
Emma 
Alex 
6I 
Amy 
Sonika 
Reggie 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=oahSy5HQ&id=EE69D60DFF2E5B55A72DB327A5EF3E01249AF50E&thid=OIP.pl2h_KnmQ62kiJORxaGfjwHaH5&mediaurl=http://www.clker.com/cliparts/b/i/b/2/F/d/pink-cupcake-hi.png&exph=595&expw=558&q=animated+cup+cake&simid=608012954670010162&selectedIndex=2


 

Fair Field Superstars  
 

3G Asher Liam 

3D George Arianna 

4I Dan Sophie 

4C All of 4C 

5T Daniel Jevontae 

5F Alana Ruby W. 

6I Josh Lewis 

6K Tamsin Charlie H. 

Mrs Devlia George (3D) Billy (3D) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
  

 23rd July  Year 6 Leaver’s assembly   Y6 
 24th July  End of term at 1:40pm   All 
 3rd/4th September  Inset Days     All 
 5th September  Children back to school   All 
 7th September Orchard House Extra Play   Y4/5/6 
 8th September Consortium Test    Y5 
 18th September First swimming lesson   Y5 
 19th September First swimming lesson   Y3 
 24th September Aspirations Week    All 
 25th September Pizza Express Trip    6K 
 25th September 3:10pm Parent Meeting   Y6 
 28th September Trip to Kidzania    Y2/Y5 
 2nd October   Pizza Express Trip    6I  

 

Please note any changes to the diary will be in red. 

Fair Field’s Got Talent 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to everyone that auditioned and took part in Fair Field's Got Talent!  
Excellent variety of acts including comedy, magic, singing, gymnastics and 
music. Winners, Alana and Jess from 5F, won with their comedy sketch entitled 
'Two is Better Than One!' 
 

 

 
 



 

 
 

Have a wonderful summer from all the staff of Fair Field Junior School. 
 


